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 First Grade March Newsletter 
The Villages Charter School 

 Primary Center 

                                                                                                                                                 

Upcoming Events 
March 3rd – BBQ Bash  

March 6th - Buffalo PRIDE meeting, 6-8 pm 

March 9th – Dental Presentation 

March 14th – End of 3rd Grading Period  

March 16th – No School – Teacher In-Service Day 

March 19th – 23rd – Spring Break 

March 30th – Report Cards go home 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

This month We Are Reading: 
 Feb 26-March 2: Kitten’s First Full Moon 

(Fantasy) 

 March 5-9: Thomas Edison, Inventor 

(Biography)  

 March 12-15: Whistle for Willie (Fiction)  

 March 26-30: Building Bridges 
(Nonfiction) 

  

 

   

Upcoming Math 
 

 Feb 26-March 2:  Chapter 9 Supplemental 

Practice – Measurement, Coins 

 March 5-7: Review and Assess Chapter 9 

 March 8-15: Chapter 10 – Measurement 

and Data 

 March 16-28: Chapter 10 – Measurement 

and Data 

 March 29 – April 2: Review and Assess 

Chapter 10 
 

*Please see binder or PDF on web page for nightly 

homework!!! 
 

 
 

2/26-3/2       3/5-3/9       3/12-3/15       3/26-3/30 

her born cow joy 

fern corn how toy 

bird core town boy 

dirt more out spoil 

fur roar mouse coin 

work soar mouth join 

of again walk friend 

love who talk know 

climb learn nothing build 

through sure early fall 

  
 

*3/16-3/23:  Spring Break 

Spelling Words 

High-Frequency Words 
 

 Feb 26-March 2: another, climb, full, 

great, poor, through 

 March 5-9: began, better, guess, learn, 

right, sure 

 March 12-15: color, early, instead, 

nothing, oh, thought 

 March 26-30: above, build, fall, knew, 

money, toward 
 

 
 

 

      
 

 
 

Teacher Tidbits 
       

     Please consider coming to the March Buffalo PRIDE 

meeting on Tuesday, March 6th.  It is very informational 

and there will be many sessions for you to select from to 

earn up to 2 hours (4 hours informational time if 2 

parents attend).  

     We are pleased to announce that the Primary Center 

will host a “Canned Food Drive” to benefit the Wildwood 

Food Pantry.  Students may bring in their canned food 

each day from March 5th through March 16th.   

     Please remember that all money and forms are due 

for the Orlando Science Center Field Trip on Friday, 

March 9th. No late papers/$ will be accepted.  If you 

would like to volunteer to purchase a snack and water 

bottles for the class to have on the field trip please 

email me. 

     If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me.  You can write a note in the binder or email me at 

Dianne.VanVoorhees@tvcs.org .  

       Mrs. Van Voorhees 
                                 

                                     

 

 

 

 

Science and Social Studies 
        This month in science we will study the 

states of matter and how the sun can be 

helpful and harmful. In Social Studies our class 

will learn more about our world.  

 

 

mailto:Dianne.VanVoorhees@tvcs.org

